
• This course will de-mystify how children develop number sense, helping 
children in EYFS and KS1 to build strong mathematical foundations.  

• We will see how children can learn to calculate using non-counting  
strategies and play with big mathematical ideas.  

• A range of Ideas and resources for developing reasoning for children  
in EYFS and KS1 will be provided – an exciting vision for early maths! 
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• Identify the skills and concepts that children need  
to understand to develop a strong number sense 

• To make effective use of equipment and images to  
recognise quantities and build understanding of key concepts 

• To give children the experiences that will enable them to understand 
and use non-count-in-ones calculation strategies 

• To develop mathematical reasoning for all children in EYFS and KS1 

• Research highlights the critical importance of children’s early number skills in their 

overall mathematical development. 

• This course gives a clear approach for how children develop a strong  

number sense and learn to calculate in early mathematics. We will explore the     

important early mathematical experiences that will allow children to develop a    

secure ‘number feel’.  

• A wide range of free resources that help children to visualise number will be 

shared. Then, we explore how effective long-term strategies for calculation can be 

introduced and developed through KS1. 

• Examples will be shared of how fluency in EYFS and KS1 mathematics can grow as 

children engage with rich problems. A range of new ideas and free resources for 

Early Years and KS1 teachers will also be shared.  


